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Today’s News 
The home page of SPIN100VI has been updated. 

	
  6th International Symposium on High Magnetic Field Spin Science in 100T will be hold in two 

weeks. The organizer has updated the home page. It includes followings. 

 

  The most important change is about the venue of the symposium. It 
will be held in all three days at Katahira Sakura Hall. 
             (Previously, it was arranged at IMR on 8th, but it was changed) 

  Other updated information are 

1. The program is updated showing the final list of presenters. The final version including the 

chairman will be distributed at the workshop. 

2. The abstract booklet can be down loaded from the web page. A bind booklet will be prepared 

for the all delighters. 

3. Travel information to/from Sendai is updated. Please check it for your travel preparation. Note 

that the bus between the airport and the Sendai station is not available anymore. Please use 

the airport access train. If you want to use the shared limousine service, please check the 

Sendai Info booklet which can be downloaded from our web page. 

4. Our Sendai Info booklet is updated. It includes information on transportation, exchange, lunch 

map and shop list etc.  

Please check them at http://spin100.imr.tohoku.ac.jp/6thSymp/6thSymp.html 

	
 	
 We are looking forward to seeing you in Sendai soon. 

Announce 
The domestic meeting of the joint work shop of 7 priority areas in condensed matter physics 
will start in next Sunday. The latest news is available at http://ryoikiodan.org/.  
Nojiri, Tokunga and Zheng will present the contributions from our project. 
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